
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 11 February 2013 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE13/0057)  PROGRAM – 4.1: Visa Compliance and Status Resolution 
 
 
Senator Cash (L&CA 65) asked: 
 
Where have the involuntary removals been removed to? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Between October 2008 and 1 February 2013 Irregular Maritime Arrivals had 
been involuntarily removed from Australia to Sri Lanka, Pakistan, Indonesia 
and the United Kingdom. 
 


